
 

 

For Immediate Release – Wednesday, December 9, 2020 

Campbellford Memorial Hospital Announces Upcoming Retirement of CEO 

On December 8, 2020, the Campbellford Memorial Hospital Board of Directors received notice from Varouj 

Eskedjian of his intention to retire as CEO of the hospital on June 25th, 2021. 

Paul Nichols, Board Chair stated, “While we wish Varouj well in his retirement, the Board will be acting quickly 

to begin the process of determining his successor and throughout this process, the maintenance of high-quality 

leadership is a priority”.  

Mr. Nichols added, “The Board is grateful to Varouj for his leadership over the past three and a half years. He 

successfully stabilized the organization and ensured, through investments in people, the physical plant and in 

systems, that CMH is well positioned to meet current and future challenges and opportunities.” 
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For more information: 

Contact Lynda Tinney at (705) 653-1140, ext. 2006 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 


